
Friday 19 November 2021


Dear whānau 


We have great news to share with you about our situation at school.


The student who was a close contact of a covid case has tested 
negative.


Our understanding is that while attending school the student was 
not contagious.


This means that our Essential Workers Classroom’s will reopen on 
Monday 22 November.


Rooms 1,3,5,7,9,11,15 & 17 will continue to come on Mondays and 
Wednesdays and Rooms 2,4,6,10,12,14,16 & 18 on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  We look forward to seeing you.


Thank you for your support during this time.


Kia kaha

Irene Ogden

Principal



